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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

WASHINGTON

November 3, 1961

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

Secretary Goldberg has asked me to reply to your letter of
October 28, 1961.

I join with him in an expression of appreciation for your kind
words and generous compliments. It is certainly our desire
to be helpful to all our people and to secure for them equal
opportunities and equal participation in all the benefits of
society that full American citizenship holds. We would
welcome the opportunity to be helpful on any problem or
situation that presents itself.

Please give our very warmest regards to all our friends in
Corpus Christi.

S' cerely,

erry . Holleman
As istant ecretary of Labor


